NOTE TO MEDIA: Correct ECCC financial data

During the last few weeks, several media reports have suggested that the Extraordinary
Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) has spent more than USD 200 million to
date. This information is incorrect, and the source for this information is not the ECCC.
From the inception of the court in 2006 until the end of 2010, the total cost for the ECCC
operations were USD 109.1 million, and by the end of 2011, the total expenditure is

estimated to be USD 149.8 million.

ECCC Expenditures

Year Cambodia United Nations Total
2006 $1.7 million $7.6 million $9.3 million
2007 $3.7 million $11.8 million $15.5 million
2008 $4.9 million $20.5 million $25.4 million
2009 $5.9 million $22.3 million $28.2 million
2010 $7.9 million $22.8 million $30.7 million
Expenditure 2006-2010 $24.1 million $85.0 million $109.1 million
Revised Budget 2011* $9.9 million $30.8 million $40.7 million
Total Estimated Expenditures 2006- $34.0 million $115.8 million $149.8 million

2011

Source: ECCC Budget and Finance Offices (May 2011)
* Note: Above figures for the revised budget are exclusive of contingency
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